
Health and Safety Policy (COVID – 19) June 2020 

• Registration will take place as the children enter the setting. 

• There will be a ‘one way’ system in place for when children are collected 

• Government Guidelines (July 2020) state that children no longer need to 

be in ‘Bubble Groups’ unless settings has separate rooms. 

• Tables/Chairs will have sufficient space in between them. 

• Outdoor activities where possible. 

• We will still continue to clean equipment frequently throughout the day. 

• Remove soft furnishings/toys and toys that are hard to clean. 

• No visitors to the setting at this time only Parent’s in an emergency. 

 

For any further information please refer to the following Policies/Procedures 

• Critical Incident Plan 

• Coronavirus COVID – 19 Policy 

• Coronavirus Procedure 

• Site Operating Procedure COVID – 19   

 

 


